
Halloween and COVID-19 

Here are some good tips on Halloween and COVID 19 from Karen Blakeslee, the food 
safety specialist from Kansas State Research and Extension. 
 
Have a family friendly Halloween to keep everyone safe! 
Do you get lots of trick-or-treaters for Halloween? This year might be a little different. Is 
it safe for kids to take candy from strangers during a pandemic? 

First and foremost, follow your community guidelines. Know the keys to keep healthy, 
avoid crowds, wash your hands, wear a face covering.  The look of face coverings may 
be quite creative this Halloween! Even if you are outside, you may still be around a lot of 
other goblins, so wear those masks. Small groups are better than large groups. 

Designate one person to hand out treats that are individually wrapped. Don’t let the 
goblins dig into the bowl. Have hand sanitizer available for anyone to use. 

Host a trunk-or-treat event and put extra space between cars to thin out the crowd. A 
Halloween drive-by parade in the neighborhood could be a spooky treat! 

There is no need to wipe down the treat packaging. After trick-or-treating, wash your 
hands before snacking on those treats. 

Above all, have fun and be safe! 
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